SV

DSV, 433 - Invitation to investor teleconference
Company Announcement No. 433

In accordance with DSV's Financial Calendar, the 2011 Annual Report will be published on 21 February 2012. The report is
expected to be published before 8:00 a.m. CET.

DSV invites investors, analysts and others to participate in an investor teleconference on 21 February 2012 at 10:00 a.m. CET.

At the conference, which will be in English, Jens Bjgrn Andersen, CEO and Jens H. Lund, CFO will present the annual report.
Participants will have the opportunity to ask questions.

Investor teleconference
The telephone number for the teleconference is +45 32 71 47 67 for Danish participants. Foreign participants can attend the
conference on either +44 (0) 207 509 5139 or +1 718 354 1226. No prior registration is required to attend the teleconference.

Web-based investor conference

The conference will be available on the DSV website (http://www.dsv.com) or via NASDAQ OMX Nordic at
(http://www.nasdagomxnordic.com/Nyheder/webcasts/). Questions can only be asked by telephone. It will be possible to test the
connection at the above websites in the hours before the teleconference.

Any questions regarding this announcement should be addressed to Flemming Ole Nielsen, Investor Relations Manager, on tel.
+45 43 20 30 40.

Yours sincerely,

DSV

Flemming Ole Nielsen
Investor Relations Manager



